
CF:  10.11 

Regular Meeting of the 
SENIOR SERVICES COMMISSION  
 
 

NOTICE OF 
CANCELLATION / ADJOURNMENT 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Senior Services Commission 
scheduled to be held on January 2, 2025, at 1:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
NOTICE IS ALSO HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Senior Services 
Commission held on November 7, 2024, was adjourned to a regular meeting to be held on 
January 9, 2025, at 1:00 p.m., at the Paramount Park Community Center, Meeting Rooms 
1 & 2, 14400 Paramount Blvd., Paramount, California. 
 
Dated this 26th day of December 2024 
  
 
Elizabeth Navarro 
 

Elizabeth Navarro, Commission Secretary 
 
 


